
As a mother of a young child and a member of a family riddled with cancer, the food I consume is of up-
most importance. Genetic engineered foods have not been tested enough to be deemed safe and some 
studies even find them damaging to consume. These seeds should not even be in circulation but 
because they are, it should be the patent licensee or the farmers responsibly. I have heard of organic 
farms being decimated by GE crops and sued for cross contamination. I am in full support of HB 2882 
because it gives the power back to the organic farmer. I hope you consider my concern for the future of 
my child as a concerned Oregonian. 
Thank you, 
Tabitha Grow 
 


